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 24 November 2021 

     School Swimming Carnival 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
Our school is very excited to hold its first ever school swimming carnival. The swimming carnival will be 
held on Wednesday 8 December at the Bethania Aquatic Centre. This is a fun filled school event with 
students participating in a range of fun games, activities and races. 
 
At Edens Landing, it is our expectation that all students will attend. If your child/ren are unable to compete 
or attend, please communicate reasoning to their classroom teacher. Alternative arrangements will need to 
be made. 
 
WHO Students in grades 3, 4 and 5 
WHEN Wednesday 8 December  

Depart: 9am PROMPTLY  
Arrive: 2:45pm 

WHERE Bethania Aquatic Centre 
TRANSPORT We will be transporting the students by bus to and from the venue. 

These buses are fitted with seat belts.  
WHAT TO BRING Students attending are to wear their swimming attire underneath their 

full school uniform as classes will be departing at 9am promptly. 
Students may wear thongs to and from the pool. 
 
In a separate bag, students need to ensure they have a hat, towel and 
sunscreen. Goggles are recommended but not compulsory. Please 
ensure all items are named.  
 
Swimming attire must consist of a sun shirt/rashie.  
 
Students will need to bring their own lunch, water bottle, hat and 
sunscreen. Please don’t order tuckshop on this day.  

SPECTATORS Family and friends are welcome but must check in and follow COVID 
guidelines 

COST Free. Our school will be covering the cost of bus and pool hire. 
 

PERMISSION/MEDICAL SMS sent. Please accept/decline and provide updated medical 
conditions if required before Wednesday 1 December 

 
Insurance disclaimer:  Please be aware that when involved in activities there is an inherent risk of physical injuries occurring.  Injuries may occur without 
any negligence on the part of the school and in such circumstances the responsibility for the injury and any associated costs will rest with you, not the 
school.  Please take this into consideration in deciding whether or not to allow your child to participate in this activity.  You may choose to obtain private 
insurance coverage, and the school would appreciate details of any medical/accident insurance you have in place for your child. 
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